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The SWW Vacant Site Incentive Scheme requires that a Licensed Provider submitting an application to 

Scottish Water for Supply Points associated with a premise to be flagged as occupied, rather than 

vacant, needs the Licensed Provider responsible for the premises to be identified.  Prior to the March 

2014 Release, the CMA needed to be involved to provide this information.  However, the Market 

Dataset (which is available via the LVI and the ftp) now includes the LP responsible for a Supply Point 

and the CMA’s involvement is therefore redundant. 

 

This Bulletin is to inform Market Participants that the CMA workaround carried out on behalf of Licensed 

Providers in relation to Scottish Water’s Vacant Site Incentive Scheme will terminate at close of business 

on Monday 31st March 2014.  Applications received after this date will not be processed and the 

expectation is that a Licensed Provider will then be able to submit a Vacant Site Incentive Scheme 

Application directly to Scottish Water. 

 

Scottish Water requires that a Licensed Provider submitting a Vacant Site Incentive Scheme Application 
to them (on or after 1st April 2014) should copy such an application to the Licensed Provider responsible 
for the Supply Point(s) in question, where different from the applicant. Any queries regarding the 
process to be followed after 1st April 2014 should be sent directly to Scottish Water. 
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